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WHAT'S HAPPENING AT OAP?
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Thank you to everyone who attended OAP’s Christmas concert
e January 6- back to school after Christmas Break
* Next School Council meeting is January 23 at 7:00

PM BUSES: Running or Not

HOW DO WE DECIDE? HOW DO WE NOTIFY?
The Director of Transpartation
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| -400 6:00 am - 6:30 am

Reminders
e Drop off time JK-3: Doors open at 8:35, class starts at 8:45

e Pick-up time JK: Please have students picked up by 3:15

e Pick-up time K-3: Students will be brought to the front of the building at 3:15
e Winter has arrived. Please make sure to help your child(ren)dress warmly to be
able to enjoy outside recess in the snow.

OAP WEBSITE

Shout-outs
o Staff and students for presenting
an amazing Christmas concert.



https://www.oapschool.ca/
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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
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Hello OAP School Families,

As we look back on the month of December, we find it filled with happy memories
and lots of festive fun!

Looking Back on December

Christmas Concerts at OAP

Our students shone brightly as they performed through acting, singing, and reciting.
Their hard work and talent resulted in a memorable performance for the entire
school community.

Christmas Festival at HGE

We had a wonderful night of family fun, featuring activities like BINGO, a scavenger
hunt, and the ever-popular photo booth. It was heartwarming to see families come
together to celebrate the season.

Gratitude to School Council

A special thank you to our School Council for their incredible support. From
organizing hot lunches to providing school supplies that enhance student learning,
and even treating everyone to special goodies before the holidays, your efforts
make a tremendous impact on our school community.

Our schools are built on the foundation of trust, respect, and understanding. We are
dedicated to fostering meaningful relationships between staff, students, and
families. Whether it’'s a warm morning greeting, a classroom walkthrough, or a
community event, these connections are what make our schools a special place to
learn and grow.

Wishing you and yours all the best in the New Year!

Sincerely,

Cheryl Gascoyne
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) 6 7 8 9 10 11
Welcome
back to Frefi Qto ctj gg‘:h
2025!
12 13 14 15 16 17 18
Paid hot lunch-
chili and
bannock
19 20 21 22 23 24 25
Assembly
Free hot
lunch-grilled
cheese
26 27 28 29 30




DECEMBER HIGHLIGHTS
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